
HOWARD COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOL SYSTEM

Join the Discussion!

Responsible Use of Technology
& Social Media

Wednesday, April 20, 2016 from 6–7 p.m.
Watch live at www.hcpss.org or

HCPSS-TV (Comcast 95/Verizon 42)

Two panels featuring a combination of students, staff and parents will discuss 
proposed changes to Policy 8080: Responsible Use of Technology and Social Media 
and explore how technology is being leveraged in Howard County classrooms.

The first panel will look at current HCPSS policies and practices including Policy 8080 
that has recently undergone changes. The second panel will delve into instructional 
technology and how educators are helping students use technology safely and 
effectively in the classroom. 

Submit questions for the panel prior to the broadcast through Twitter
(#HCPSSinsight) and email (insight@hcpss.org).

Following the live broadcast, HCPSS INSIGHT programs are 
available on–demand on the HCPSS website.

INSIGHT
hcpss A live and interactive 

discussion about 
topics that matter 
to you and impact 
Howard County 
students.


